
From: London, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 5:31 PM 
To: 'Erin Mansfield' <emansfield@vtdigger.org> 
Subject: Your request 
 
Erin, attached please find records in response to your request dated June 14, 2016.  Certain potentially 
responsive records are under review by the AGO for whether they are relevant to pending litigation, and 
therefore exempt, pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(14).  I have withheld those records at this time.  In addition, 
submissions of the Governor’s weekly report from ACCD have been withheld as executive privileged 
communications pursuant to 1 VSA 317(c)(1) and (4).   
 
If you feel records have been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Governor’s Chief of Staff, Darren 
Springer. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 
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